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Senator Bushby asked: 

 

Does each department and agency stand by its current tenders on the Austenders website?  Have 

any changes or corrections been made for any tenders advertised on to Government Tenders 

website (www.tenders.gov.au) for tenders advertised this financial year?  Explain.  Are up to date 

with reporting requirements? 

 

Answer: 

Yes, the ATO stands by its current tenders on the AusTender site.   

 

No, there have been no addenda to indicate changes or corrections to consultancies 

published on AusTender in the current financial year.  

 

Yes, the ATO is up to date with its reporting requirements in AusTender. 

 

 


